
CDL: Flint Hills Technical College Launches New CDL Program, 
Starting April 22nd 

Emporia, KS - Flint Hills Technical College (FHTC) is excited to announce the introduction of its 
new Commercial Driver's License (CDL) Program, set to commence on April 22nd. This 
program arises from the allocation of business development funds by the state, with training 
conducted by the Kansas Department of Revenue. FHTC's own Eric Crook, a seasoned 
professional in the field, participated in the training and received commendations from the senior 
state CDL Coordinator. 
 
The CDL Program aims to equip students with the necessary skills and certifications for a 
career in commercial driving. Participants will undergo rigorous training, including 
comprehensive skills preparation and testing, to ensure they meet the requirements set by the 
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA). Upon successful completion, students 
will be eligible for their CDL license, opening doors to a wide range of career opportunities in the 
transportation industry. 
 
Eric Crook, the lead trainer for the program, brings a wealth of experience to the table. With 
over three decades in the industry, including roles in trucking and management, Eric is 
passionate about sharing his expertise and guiding aspiring drivers toward success. 
 
"This program is a gateway to a world of opportunities," says Eric. "Whether you're interested in 
long-haul trucking or prefer local routes, obtaining your CDL license can pave the way for a 
rewarding career." 
 
The CDL Program at FHTC is not only about obtaining a license; it's also about preparing 
students for diverse career paths within the transportation sector. From driving for large 
corporations to exploring opportunities in municipal or school transportation, graduates of the 
program will be well-positioned to pursue their desired career trajectories. 
 
To enroll in the CDL Program or explore partnership opportunities, interested individuals are 
encouraged to reach out to Eric Crook (Information below) Take the first step toward a fulfilling 
career in commercial driving today! 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

 
 Eric Crook - Instructor CDL Program 620.340.9791. ecrook@fhtc.edu 
  
Corey Spikes - Executive Director of Economic Partnerships 620-417-5320 cspikes@fhtc.edu 
 
 


